Kelley Masters <kmasters@wtcmud1.org>

Fwd: Sunchase Park

Scales, Makenzi <Makenzi.Scales@inframark.com> Thu, Aug 17, 2023 at 1:05 PM
To: Kelley Masters <kmasters@wtcmud1.org>, David Flores <dflores@wtcmud1.org>
Cc: "Reese, Stephanie" <Stephanie.Reese@inframark.com>

Good Afternoon,

Please see the below recommendation from Park Pro Tek, as requested.

Respecttully,

Makenzi Scales | Senior Account Manager

14050 Summit Drive, Suite 103 | Austin, TX 78728
(0) 281.578.4200 (M) 713.594.6335 | www.inframark.com

Please Note: To avoid violating the Texas Open Meeting Act, public officials (directors) should not “Reply to All” to
this or similar district-related correspondence.

From: Dustin Beber <Dustin@ParkProTek.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 11:05:26 AM

To: Scales, Makenzi <Makenzi.Scales@Inframark.com>
Subject: Sunchase Park

WARNING: This email originated outside of Inframark. Take caution when clicking on links and opening attachments.

Hello Makenzi,

As requested, ParkPro Tek inspected and assessed Sunchase Park. During our initial inspection we had hoped to find a
route that would allow the playground to stay on site. After we assessed the playground and completed our
inspection we came to the conclusion that the entire playground goes against the current ASTM and CPSC standards.
Any alterations or changes to try to address the plethora of issues would only further the non-compliant nature of the
playground. The cost to address the issues would far exceed what it would take to remove and replace the unit. This
does not take into account the liability that would be associated with altering a playground such as this which does
not seem to meet any of the ASTM standards set forth to protect children at play. It is in our professional judgment
that this playground remain closed until it can be removed.

Dustin Beber

ParkPro Tek
702-635-5819
Dustin@parkprotek.com

www.parkprotek.com



